New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS RQAD ’
AZTEDG, NEW MEXICD

Juns 19, 1959

Gulf 0i1 Corporation

Box 3313
Durango, Colorado

At‘n' 1-,‘(’.. Vo Do H"tdh‘ll
Area Production Superintendent

Dear Mre Kitchell?

Ne have recently received iscellaneous Notices on yowr #8
Jicarilla well located in the NWi Section 5-24N-5W. It

seems that we have never received our copies of Federal

Notice of Intention to Drill and Form C-123, Weil Location and
Acreage Dedication Flat.

Will you please forward two copliea of ithe above to this office.

Yours very truly

Emery Co Arnold
Superviaor, District #3

ECAiks



